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The Jan Hone Scholarship was established in 2004 by Jan’s family and CUPE 1594 to honour Jan’s memory and provide a legacy.
Jan worked at Regina Public Library for over 30 years and was a member of CUPE 1594 from its first charter in 1975.  Jan was a devoted supporter of her Union and a tireless worker for the good of her community. 
The Jan Hone Scholarship aims to assist Jan’s brothers and sisters in CUPE 1594 to carry on in her footsteps. 

SCHOLARSHIP DETAILS:
· The Jan Hone Scholarship was started with a $10,000 donation from Jan’s family; a $1,000 donation from CUPE 1594; and individual donations from local members.
· CUPE 1594 is committed to donating $1,000 each year if the budget allows.
· Up to $2,000 in scholarship funds will be made available each year to applicants who meet the criteria (see below).
· The deadline for applications is May 31.
· The Jan Hone Scholarship Committee will review all applications and makes decisions as to successful applicants and amounts.
· The Jan Hone Scholarship Committee is made up of members from CUPE 1594, who are elected each year at the May General Membership meeting, and Jim Hall, who represents Jan Hone’s family.

APPLICANT CRITERIA:
· Must be a member of CUPE 1594 and have attended three of the preceding ten meetings.
· Must have been employed at Regina Public Library for at least two years.
· Applications may be made in successive years, even if the applicant has been successful in receiving scholarship funds in past years.

